Energy & Adaptation Report
August — September 2024

Green Newsletter: Prepared the City's Green E- News Letter, sent out first week of August and
September. Newsletter for October goes out this week.

10 Year Energy Resiliency Plan update: It is 80% complete. The A&E coordinator plans to complete
the rest of the plan through ETIPP technical support.

ETIPP Project update: City of Key West has been selected for the Energy Transitions Initiative
Partnerships Project and has been awarded $50,000 cash support for energy transition efforts. We plan to
use these funds towards our Owners Representative for the City’s Energy Savings Performance
Contract, which is to implement energy upgrades to decarbonize City buildings.

REP Owners Representative update: Completed and posted September 28, 2024, and are due on
November 6, 2024.

Green Drinks: Continue to host “Green Drinks” monthly events at Key West Side Bar, every 3™
Tuesday of the month from 5:30pm to 7:00pm. Our next event is on October 15, 2024, on Energy
Awareness. Guest speaker for this series are Sheetal Almas, Adaptation and Energy Coordinator for the
City of Key West and Alison Higgins, Sustainability Coordinator for the City of Key West.

Water Quality Beach Signs: Florida Department of Health has approved our Water Quality Sign
designs. Sign boards are expected to be completed this fall.

CDP Reporting 2024: Working on submitting CDP reporting for Key West due this October 2, 2024.

- CDP stands for Carbon Disclosure project.

- CDP reporting is a global platform, where Cities, States, Regions, companies and businesses report
their initiatives, targets, and environmental impact to track their environmental impact data and
progress.


https://www.energy.gov/eere/energy-transitions-initiative-partnership-project
https://www.energy.gov/eere/energy-transitions-initiative-partnership-project
https://www.demandstar.com/app/limited/bids/476425/details
https://www.cdp.net/en/why-disclose-environmental-data

